
From: Jonathan Aubrey <Jonathan.Aubrey@london.gov.uk>  
Sent: 29 June 2020 13:38 
To: Thames Tunnel <thamestunnel@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: DCO Amendments for the Thames Tideway Tunnel sites at Victoria Embankment Foreshore 
(VCTEF) sand the Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore (BLABF) (SI:2014/2384)/2530-TDWAY-TTTUN-990-ZZ-
RG-704430 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
Please find attached the Greater London Authority consultation response for The Thames Water 
Utilities Limited (Thames Tideway Tunnel Site) Order (SI:2014/2384): Application for DCO 
amendments to the Thames Tideway Tunnel sites at Victoria Embankment Foreshore (VCTEF) and 
the Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore (BLABF).   
  
Kind Regards  
  
Jonathan  
  
Jonathan Aubrey 
Principal Strategic Planner/ Urban Designer  
Programme Manager Thames Tideway Tunnel   
Development Management 
GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY 
City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, London SE1 2AA 
020 7983 5823 | 000 0000 0000 
  

  

NHS health information and advice about coronavirus can be found at 
nhs.uk/coronavirus  

   
GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:  
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information 
see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/ 
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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
The Thames Water Utilities Limited (Thames Tideway Tunnel Site) Order (SI:2014/2384): The 
amendment relates to the Victoria Embankment Foreshore (VCTEF) site and the Blackfriars 
Bridge Foreshore (BLABF) site 
 
I refer to the consultation letter for the above non-material amendment to the DCO issued on 
26 May 2020  for the Thames Tideway Tunnel sites at Victoria Embankment Foreshore (VCTEF) 
sand the Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore (BLABF).  Having reviewed the accompanying 
documentation, the proposals have been assessed as not raising any new strategic planning 
concerns or having any negatively impact on the London Plan (March 2016) or draft London 
Plan -Consolidated suggested changes version (2019). 

On 26 June 2020, this consultation was considered under delegated authority from the Mayor. 
Having now considered the details of this case I raise no objection to the proposed 
amendments to the DCO. 

Yours sincerely, 

John Finlayson 
Head of Development Management 
 
cc Unmesh Desai, London Assembly Constituency Member 
 Nicky Gavron, Chair of London Assembly Planning Committee 
 National Planning Casework Unit, DCLG 
 Lucinda Turner, TfL 
 

The Planning Inspectorate 
(on behalf of the Secretaries of State)   
Room 3Q Kite Wing 
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square 
Temple Quay  
Bristol 
BS1 6PN  
 

    

Our ref: D&P/2743v/JA 
Your ref: 2530-TDWAY-TTTUN
RG-704430 
Date:  26 June 2020 
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